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<scott.anderson@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Hi Mayor Anderson and Leana,

 

The a�ached le�ers of support from Skamania County and the Port of Skamania were shared with me yesterday. I
thought I would reach out to you to see how the city feels about the Title 23 Amendment that the Port of Cascade
Locks is peddling?

 

I look forward to hearing from you and happy to chat by phone if you’d like.

 

Best,

 

Bryan Stebbins | he/him/his

Southwest Washington Director

Office of U.S. Senator Pa�y Murray

Cell: 360-901-0874

Bryan_Stebbins@murray.senate.gov
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